THE CANNONS

MISSIONARIES TO NOVA SCOTIA, CANADA

Psalms 107:8 “Oh that men would praise the Lord
for His goodness ... to the children of men.”

September 2009
Dear Friends and Supporters,

Finally the warmth of summer has arrived here in Nova Scotia during the middle of August.
Until this time, we have had cool and rainy weather. Does this delay mean that we will have a very
short summer, or will fall be delayed? Only our Lord Jesus Christ knows.

Each summer we usually have a good number of visitors, but this year we have had only a few. Two
of these were local people. One was an older teenager, while the other was a five-year-old who came
to Sunday School. Please pray for the five-year-old to come back to Sunday School when our regular
children return after school starts. She lives very close to the church.

This year our church will be hosting the annual South Shore Bible Conference. Lord willing, we will
have six or seven other churches attending the conference. This is the day that the Fundamental
Baptist churches of our area come together for preaching, fellowship, and encouragement. We are
expecting between eighty to one hundred people. Due to the fact that we are small in number, we really
need your prayers for this event on Saturday, October 3",

Praises

We praise the Lord for the faithful attendance of a new local lady on Sunday evenings.

We praise the Lord for allowing us to complete all of the work in our sanctuary this summer.
Our church was especially blessed to be able to install a new carpet runner and carpet mat on
our stage.

4. Carolyn and | are most grateful to our Lord Jesus Christ for our wonderful vacation week in
Cape Breton, Nova Scotia.
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Prayer Requests

1. Please pray that we will be able to reach some teens and young adults so that Andrew will
come to church on a regular basis.

2. Please pray that we will get more faithful people coming to church, as Carolyn and | continue to
visit.

In these hard economical times, what a joy it is to know that our Lord Jesus Christ is providing our

needs through your faithful prayers and financial support. May each of you enjoy our Lord's richest
blessings.
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Joe and Carolyn Cannon
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